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STREET TRADING CONSENT  
INTERESTED PARTY REPRESENTATION 

 
 

RECEIVED VIA EMAIL AT THE LICENSING OFFICE ON:  29 NOVEMBER 2013 
 
RE:   CHOMP, CATHERAL WALK, BRISTOL 

 
FROM:  SALLY  HOLT 
 
Thank you for your notification of the above application. 
 
Our office is on the first floor overlooking the site in question and this application is 
similar to previous applications to which we have objected for the following reasons.. 
 
- we think this type of operation is out of character for the area and represents 
unfair competition to those traders operating from fix premises, it is these shops, cafes 
etc that give the area its character and vibrancy 
 
- there is no doubt that this type of operation generates more refuse than fixed 
premises 
 
- it would be visually unsightly and occupy an area used by the public for general ' 
milling around ' 
 
We would request that this application is refused and any future applicant be advised of 
the unsuitability of similar proposals. 
 

 


